Inclusion Shabbat Fri Jun 2, 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcoming people with disabilities to Temple Sinai offers the opportunity to meet people with a wide range of strengths and abilities.  When we welcome people with disabilities we can experience- first hand- the shattering of stereotypes and myths.   We can see this as a wonderful reflection of the diversity of our community.  Please join us Friday Jun 2 for a special Erev Shabbat service dedicated to inclusion.   Come to learn and affirm:  at Temple Sinai, there are no margins- there’s plenty of room  in the center!
